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As a Queenslander, I am writing to express my heartfelt appeal that an extension to the current Emergency Bill is not
passed. 

The current State of Emergency has caused immense damage to the Queensland economy, including small 
businesses and individuals.  Many families and individuals are struggling, not only financially as a result of the lock 
downs and mandates, but also mentally.   

There is considerable research showing the vacations have not stopped individuals from contracting the virus and in 
many cases, vaccinated individuals who contract the virus have suffered with greater severity of symptoms 
compared to those unvaccinated.  There is overwhelming evidence that supports heard immunity over 
vaccination.  The ongoing vaccine mandates have caused considerable segregation in our society and I fear if the 
government pass an extension to the Emergency Bill supporting the vaccine mandates and segregation, we as a 
state are heading dangerously close to civil unrest.  Individuals have a sovereign right to choose what goes into their 
body, but by mandating the vaccine passports, the government is stripping individuals of their sovereign rights.   

Queenslander’s have suffered the mandates associated with the Emergency Bill long enough. There is no evidence 
to support a need for extending the existing Emergency Bill and I implore you to add my name to the list of those 
against extending the Emergency Bill. 

Thank you 

Kereen Edwards 
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